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Edgerton High School
Attn:  Guidance Counselor
111 E. River Street 
Edgerton, OH 43517

Dear Kim Stark:

The Bryan Area Women’s Club will again be awarding an independent scholarship, along with the scholarship that is awarded through the Bryan Area Foundation, for the 2018-2019 graduating class. Detailed information about the scholarship and selection criteria is listed on the attached application. 

Applicants should submit completed applications to BABWCScholarship@gmail.com no later than March 31st, 2019. Incomplete applications or applications received after the deadline will not be considered. 

Applicant selection will be completed by April 15th, 2019. If your student is selected you will be notified via email or phone call and additional verification information will be collected at that time. If your student is not selected you will receive an email informing you of our selection. 

If you have any questions please feel free to reach out to me using the contact information below.

Thank you, 

Erica Wehri
BABWC President 
419-636-3709
babwcscholarship@gmail.com

